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It is inhumane not to prov ide affordable healthcare to all Virginians and all American citizens.

I believe it should be done in whatever manner necessary .  The most economically  feasible way  to
provide
healthcare to all would be Single Pay er.  As taxpay ers we are currently  pay ing more for the uninsured
than if
every one were insured.  All of the civ ilized countries of the world prov ide healthcare to all and some if
not all have better
healthcare than the US.  Until Single Pay er happens, VA Medicaid Expansion definitely  should be done.
 
Vicki Slay ton Campbell, BSN, RN
Petersburg, VA 




